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Response to Comment Set C.146:  Kelley Michel 

C.146-1 As described in Section C.15.1.1, photographs used in the EIR/EIS were taken from vantage points 
called key observation positions (KOPs). Each KOP was carefully selected to display the typical or 
worst-case view from major travel routes or use areas that provide visual access to affected 
landscapes. From dozens of potential observer positions and in consultation with CPUC and Forest 
Service personnel, 14 locations were selected as KOPs for detailed analysis of the proposed Project, 
and 14 additional KOPs were selected for detailed analysis of alternatives. 

C.146-2 Your comment is consistent with the findings of the Draft EIR/EIS. The proposed Project and each 
of the alternative routes would result in impacts to a number of issue areas that include air quality 
(Section C.2), biological resources (Section C.3), geology (Section C.5), public health and safety 
(Section C.6), hydrology and water quality (Section C.8), land use and recreation (Section C.9), 
and visual resources (C.15), which are discussed in the aforementioned sections of the Draft 
EIR/EIS. 

C.146-3 Your comments will be shared with the decision-makers who are reviewing the Project and 
alternatives at the USDA Forest Service and the CPUC. Please also see General Response GR-1 
regarding potential effects on property values. 

C.146-4 Thank you for submitting your opinion on the Project. Your comment will be shared with the 
decision makers who are reviewing the Project and alternatives at the USDA Forest Service and the 
CPUC. 

C.146-5 As discussed earlier, your comment is consistent with the findings of the Draft EIR/EIS. The 
proposed Project and each of the alternative routes would result in impacts to a number of issue 
areas including public health and safety (Section C.6), noise (Section C.10), public services (Section 
C.11), and traffic (Section C.13), which are discussed in the aforementioned sections of the Draft 
EIR/EIS. 

C.146-6 Please see General Response GR-1 regarding potential effects on property values. 

C.146-7 Thank you for your opinion regarding the proposed Project and alternatives. Although project cost 
is not discussed in the Draft EIR/EIS, we agree that due to the increased length of Alternative 5, it 
would cost substantially more than the proposed Project. Your comments will be shared with the 
decision-makers who are reviewing the Project and alternatives at the USDA Forest Service and the 
CPUC. 


